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PRESENTATION REGARDING THE PROPOSED 2015 BUDGET REQUEST FROM THE BARRIE PUBLIC
LIBRARY BOARD.

Mr. Tim Johnston, member of the Barrie Public Library Board and Mr. Al Davis, Chief Executive Officer of the
Barrie Public Library provided a slide presentation concerning the proposed 2015 grant request from the
Library Board.

Mr. Johnston discussed slides regarding the following topics:

e An overview of the municipal operating grant request including the rationale associated with the requested
grant increase; and

e The summary of the operating budget request for 2014 and 2015, including the maintenance cost
increase.

Members of Council asked several questions regarding the information presented and received responses.
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